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As we emerge this month from the second national lockdown, we

are thankful that we were able to remain open this time to serve

the needs of our patients, and very much hope that going

forward, COVID-19 does not force us to shut our doors once

again in 2021. 

As we near the end of 2020, we’d like to take a moment to reach

out to all of you. We sincerely hope that you are enjoying our

monthly newsletters which are designed to keep you abreast of

all the developments at the practice.

Welcome to the festive December edition of our newsletter. A lot has
been going on behind the scenes and we have great news for you all!



This is due to this particular procedure

involving the use of ultrasonic scaling,

thereby being classified as an ‘AGP’ or

Aerosol Generating Procedure,

requiring a different, higher category of

PPE to be worn during the

appointment. If such treatment is

necessary, the dentist will advise you to

make an appointment with one of our

hygienists for a longer appointment.

The appropriate fees for any hygiene

appointment will also be applied. 

Finally, we’d like to take this

opportunity to convey our heartfelt

wishes to all our patients for a

wonderful Christmas with your family,

friends and loved ones. We wish you

good health and prosperity for the

forthcoming year, and we look forward

to seeing you in the New Year.

Merry Christmas from the Team at

Cassio Road Dental Practice

DECEMBER 2020

Latest Updates..

We are fully open for routine check-

ups,treatments, and examinations and

as of this month, we will be reverting

back to working at almost full capacity.

So, if you’ve been putting off your

routine check-up, now’s the time to call

and get it booked in, ready for any

seasonal festivities you may have

planned! Once again, we reiterate that

we have several COVID safe measures

in place and if you are unsure then

please watch this video  which

demonstrates how we are now working.

Please note that due to the changes we

have had to implement to our working

practices, dentists will no longer be

able to offer you the scale and polish

service that may have been previously

undertaken as part of your routine

checkup.


